Offshore Drilling Department
R-144A, B-3193, Drilling & Workover, Abqaiq Road, Dhahran
Tel: 862-8268, Fax: 862-8065

October 05, 2017

ODD 110/2017
ROCOGNITION - WELL CONTROL
INCIDENT ON ADC-17

Joseph L. Diaz, Senior Liaisonman/Foreman, ODD
Rig ADC-60

We would like to thank you for your support when called upon to deal with the well control incident
that took place on rig ADC-17.

We appreciate and value your contribution as a foreman and Drilling & Workover recognizes your
professionalism and commitment.

Please keep up the good work.

amoud A. Al-Shammari, Manager
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cc: VP, Drilling & Workover
GM, Drilling & Workover Operations
Superintendents, ODD
Letter Book




